
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday 11th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After half term we will begin our free swimming sessions at school. The sessions will run on 
a three week rota.. Learning Ladybirds (AM) swim at 9am on a Wednesday and Adventurous 
Ants (PM) swim on a Monday at 12.45.  The children have been split into three separate 
groups.. These groups 1,2 and 3 will be up in the nursery window and on our class website 
page alongside a timetable of dates that your child will swim. A text will be sent with 
regards to the group number your child is in. Please ensure you check the timetable to know 
when your child is swimming.  

 
Your child will need to bring the following to their lessons: 

• Full body swimming costume (no bikinis)/ trunks (no shorts) 

• 2 towels  

• A swimming cap  

• A swimming bag 
 

Please ensure that everything that your child brings into swimming is clearly named. We 
also recommend that when packing a swimming bag for your child that they know what has 
been packed i.e. what their towel looks like. Packing alongside your child will help to 
minimise the chance of losing kit.  

 
Many thanks,  

 
 
Mrs Jervis 
 

 


